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3/13/2019 Celinaschools.org Mail - Trip Attachment 11

Laura Pearson <laura.pearson@celinaschools.org>

Trip

2 messages

Laura Pearson <Laura.Pearson@celinaschools.org> Wed, Mar 13, 2019 at 12:31 PM
To: Ken Schmiesing <ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org>

Good Afternoon,

My family and | have been invited to go with my niece on her Make A Wish trip to Disney. My 3 year old niece, Scarlett,
was diagnosed with stage 4 neuroblastoma 1.5 years ago. She has courageously fought it, and she is now cancer free!
My sister-in-law would like my family and | to go on the trip with them because we kept Scarlett's sister with us while
Scarlett was receiving all of her treatments. The trip is May 4 through May 10. | would like to take my three personal
days, plus 2 deduction days. | understand that the two deduct days need to be board approved. Can you please bring
my request to the next board meeting? Thank Yau!

Laura Pearson

Ken Schmiesing <ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org> Wed, Mar 13, 2019 at 1:53 PM
To: Laura Pearson <Laura.Pearson@celinaschools.org>
Cc: Marcy Wellman <marcy.wellman@celinaschools.org>

Hi Laura,
That sounds like a fun trip!

Could you please print your email, sign it, and then scan it back to us yet today, so that we can include it on the Board
agenda for Monday?

Thank you,

[Quoted text hidden)

Dr. Kenneth J. Schmiesing, Superintendent
Celina City Schools

585 E. Livingston St.

Celina, Ohio 45822

419-586-8300 Ext. 1002
ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message may contain confidential information, including, but not limited
to, student personally identifiable information. Such information s intended only for the use of the individual
or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, printing, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of the information
contained herein is strictly prohibited. If you receive this e-mail message in error, please immediately notify
me by telephone at the school to arrange for the return of the original document to me. Please also delete
the message from your computer. Thank you
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